
COVID-19 DISCLAIMER/GUIDELINES 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are so excited to be having the Hurricanes Swim Team this summer!! As you all 
know the COVID-19 pandemic has changed a lot of things and the swim team is no 
exception. There are a lot of details that we don’t quite have figured out yet and may not 
know until almost the last minute. As the coaching staff we ask that you all please keep 
an open mind to changing circumstances and be patient with us as we figure out more 
and more details. Despite the circumstances we are prepared to have a fun and safe 
season!! 
 
 
The first change you may notice from last year is the practice times have changed 
slightly. This is to help keep the number of swimmers in the pool at one time low in 
order to comply with any capacity guidelines that we will have to deal with. All practices 
will be concluded at 10:45 in order to allow the coaching staff time to clean any 
equipment before the pool opens for the day. 
 
Pre Swim with Emma and Kinsey will be also happening! Pre Swim will be taking place 
in two or three sessions depending on how many swimmers we have registered. 
 
Session 1: 9:00 - 9:30 
Session 2:  9:45 - 10:15 
Session 3 (only if needed): 10:20 - 10:40 
 
GUIDELINES 
 

1. The coaching staff would like to limit the number of parents who stay in the pool 
area while their swimmers are practicing to encourage social distancing. Of 
course if you feel uncomfortable with leaving your swimmer you will not be 
forced to leave, but we encourage parents to either leave and come back to get 
kids or wait outside the pool area or in the parking lot. 

2. Coaches are also trying to think of ways to provide means of social distancing 
during practices and meets. 

3. We ask that any swimmers done with their practice please exit the pool area to 
help comply with capacity guidelines. If they are waiting for siblings they are 
welcome to wait outside the pool area near the basketball courts. 



4. We ask that any swimmers waiting for their practice to start or who have finished 
their practice to stay out of the shallow and deep end to help comply with pool 
capacity guidelines and to remain out of the pre-swimmers way. 

5. Finally, the coaching staff has the authority to add to these guidelines and 
change them as they see fit and all pool guidelines will also apply to the swim 
team. 

 
Thank you for bearing with us, 
 
Spring Creek Hurricanes Coaches 


